
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Cannondale Dave bicycles & frames 

SKUs: C29101U10OS; C29101U20OS; 
C29201U10OS; C29201U20OS; 
C29092U10OS; C29093U10OS 

Dates sold: 18/06/2021 – 11/10/2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The frames should have 2 welds 
connecting the down tube and head tube. Recalled frames only have 
one, making the connection weaker. 

If the weld becomes damaged, the headtube may separate from the 
frame. 

Hazard: There is a risk of accident and serious injury to the user if the 
head tube separates from the frame while the bicycle is being used. 
 
Incidents have occurred where the downtube has partially or fully 
separated from the bicycle frame. 

 

1. Consumers should stop riding their bicycle immediately. 
2. Consumers should return their bicycle to an authorised Cannondale 

dealer to have the frame replaced. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

service@psicycling.com.au 

03 8327 8080 

 

Purchased from: Authorised Cannondale dealers 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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